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Mix-3 Basketball

The Perryville Jamboree had to be rescheduled to March 27-29 due to soft runways and poor
weather conditions. Thank you to everyone that supported this event. Due to the runway and
weather issues schools spent an extra 5 days at this event. Community members went above
and beyond for this event.





ASAA Items
ASAA Next meeting will be held April 29-30.

SNAP Meet
Final details are being put together. We are looking forward to getting all the students together
for this annual event.


